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Good evening,

I oppose granting the developer a Reasonable Use Exception permit to build on this
designated Category II Wetland/Critical Area.  

Please continue to uphold the designation of this Category II Wetland, originally
bestowed on this land by the City in order to protect this wetland from the type of
development now being proposed.

Yours Sincerely,
Janet See and Bill Reddy
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